
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
                                                                   Friday, November 15, 2019 
 
 
HOT LUNCH: Italian Chicken Parmesan  
  Cheeseburger 
 
BIRTHDAYS:   Aaron Rowe 
 
 

1. We will be having our second TGIF TODAY from 3:20 P.M. to 5:00 P.M. This event is for 
Gurrie students only and you must purchase your ticket in the cafeteria with your signed 
permission form. Ticket sales will be held TODAY in the cafeteria.  Tickets will not be 
sold at the door.  If you have any questions ask your advisor, and if you need a 
permission form you can get one form the Gurrie webpage or your advisor. 
 
 

2. The 7th grade boys basketball team played tough against Highlands but came out short 
taking a loss.   
The 8th grade team also played tough and worked their way to a decisive victory over 
Highlands. 
 

3. It's the most wonderful time of the year!  The Gurrie Wrestling season is just around the 
corner and here is your opportunity to get involved!  There will be an informational 
meeting with Coach Varela at 3:45 next Monday, November 18th.  Location of the 
meeting will be announced later in the week.  All skill levels are welcome to join, so 
bring a friend! 

 

 
 
 
 


